From: Adam Gavalla [agavalla@monterey.k12.ca.us]
Sent: Monday, October 13, 2014 5:47 PM
To: Damanjit Singh
Subject: Re: Faculty position

Dear Prof. Singh, 

Having a Forensics, and a Network Penetration program at MPC would provide invaluable skills we are currently seeking. With the ongoing threats we face everyday, we need just these types of programs to help improve our staff capacity, and help train the next generation of network professionals. I implore MPC to keep expanding the Computing Security programs.  We continually have difficulty finding local talent with the appropriate skills. We can’t compete with the Bay Area compensation packages, and the cost of living tends to scare off many outside prospects. The best chance we have is to have strong local programs that provides the skills locally invested student can take advantage of. 

Sincerely, 
--
Adam Gavalla
Service Desk Manager  | Monterey County Office of Education 
901 Blanco Circle | Salinas | CA 93912
Desk: 831.784.4164 | Fax: 831.784-4146
agavalla@monterey.k12.ca.us
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